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Approval of purchase agreement for new Police Tasers

SUMMARY: The current Police Department Less-Lethal Tasers are 10-15 years old and are nearing
end of life. They are no longer reliable or serviceable by the manufacturer. Captain Brian Eckelson
has received a quote from sole-source provider Axon Enterprise, Inc., for the purchase of 43 new
Tasers and related equipment, in the amount of $136,349.13. Chief Jessie Brooks has reviewed the
quote and recommends purchasing the equipment in 5 installments, with the first being $17,669.13
out of the current Police weapon / ammo budget. The remaining 4 annual payments of $29,670 can
be budgeted over the next 4 budget years. The agreement includes additional batteries and
cartridges throughout the contract term. No budget amendment will be required for this purchase.

BUDGET ACCOUNT: 110-42100-327

NECESSARY COUNCIL ACTION: Approve purchase
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